
From: Peter Higgins <peter.higgins97@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, 13 January 2020 6:14 PM 
To: Claire Jordan <CJordan@devonport.tas.gov.au>; Karen Hampton 
<KHampton@devonport.tas.gov.au>; Pete Viney <pviney@bigpond.net.au>; Heather Parker 
<heather@aspelectrical.net> 
Subject: Re: Devonport Surf Club 
 
Claire 
 
Wednesday 22nd is fine. 
In the meantime I will give you a heads up on the topic.  
The Club is regularly asked where Children in particular can buy treats such as ice cream,drinks and 
confectionary parctiularly when Drift Cafe is closed over the summer. I have met with Dane Layton 
from Drift and he sees no problems or conflicts with his business 
We are looking at providing this service as Burnie Surf Club has given the same need there. 
We have the option of slightly modifying the Janitors space in our basement to accommodate a 
small shop. Attached are some rough plans of our considered option. 
 
I look forward to see you next week. 
Regards 
Peter Higgins 
 







 


